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17th April 2024 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 3 Buddhism Experience 
 
 
Year 3 children have the exciting opportunity to welcome a Buddhist teacher into school as 
part of our Religious Education topic on Buddhism.  This is a wonderful opportunity for the 
children to learn about many aspects of Buddhism and Buddhist practice, to ask questions, 
and to try simple breathing meditation.  
  
To keep the costs minimal, we have invited volunteers from the Buddhist Centre into school 
rather than visit the centre.  We are asking for a contribution of £2.00 per child to help cover 
the costs of this visit for the registered charity.  This can be paid via the Parent Pay App.    
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Evans and Miss Galluzzo  
Year 3 Teachers  
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